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October 12, 2006 

Chancellor Steve Ballard 

East Carolina University 

Spilman Building 

Dear Dr. Ballard: 

On October 10, 2006, the Faculty Senate adopted the following resolutions for your 

consideration. 

06-24 Curriculum matters contained in the September 28, 2006, University Curriculum 

Committee minutes. 

06-25 Resolution on Crime Within Our Community and Neighborhoods (attached). 

The Faculty Senate also acted on two additional issues that resulted in resolutions not 

requiring action by you at this time. 

06-22 The Faculty Senate supports the findings in the Preliminary Report of the Provost's 

Committee on a Child Care Facility. 

06-23 Guidelines for 2007/08 Research/Creative Activity Grants. 
  

  

Thank you for your consideration of the above mentioned resolutions. 

Sincerely, 

Wu 8 Jengan 

Mark Taggart 
Chair of the Faculty 

attachment 

copy via email 

Faculty Officers 
Jim Smith, Provost and Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs 

se Mike Lewis, Vice Chancellor for Health Sciences 

Deirdre Mageean, Vice Chancellor for Research and Graduate Studies 

East Carolina University is a constituent institution of the University of North Carolina. An Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action Employer.  



en" Senate Resolution #06-25 

pproved by the Faculty Senate: October 10, 2006 

Approved by the Chancellor: pending 

Resolution on Crime Within Our Community and Neighborhoods 

Whereas, _ faculty, staff, and students at ECU are an essential part of the Greenville 

community, and 

Whereas, _ the faculty recognizes the importance of safety and peace of mind 

not only for our ECU students, staff and faculty but also for non- 

ECU affiliated Greenville residents, and 

there is growing concern and a sense of alarm as reports of crimes 
and attacks against students are reported with increasing frequency 
in local media, and 

Whereas,  areport of a crime allegedly committed against an ECU faculty member has 
recently been made public, and 

Whereas, we acknowledge and appreciate the efforts of the Greenville City 

Police, the Pitt County Sheriff's Office and the ECU Campus Police 
to prevent, deter and solve crime, and 

the complexity of the issues demands that all local law 

enforcement, city, and county government officials join hands to 
help solve these problems. 

Therefore Be It Resolved, that the Chancellor work with the City of Greenville to revitalize 

efforts to work in full partnership with the ECU Community to address the issue of crime within 

our community and in our neighborhoods. 

 


